

APU LIBRARY UPDATE: COVID-19

18th March 2020

Dear Students,

In view of the current circumstances related to the COVID-19 outbreak & in compliance with the government's Restricted Movement Order, APU & APIIT library will be closed from Wednesday, 18th March to Tuesday, 31st March 2020. Library operations will resume on 1st April at the earliest. Should the COVID-19 situation not normalise by then, this date may be further revised.

We understand that the access to physical resources will not be available during this period. Hence, we encourage library patrons to fully utilise our online resources which are <u>accessible through our library website here</u>.

If you have any questions pertaining to library services or need assistance with any of the eresources, please do not hesitate to contact us below and we will do our best to assist you remotely:

- APU E-Resources Enquiries:
 - Syed Riaz: syed.riaz@staffemail.apu.edu.my
 - Azri: atikah.azri@staffemail.apu.edu.my
 - o Fahmi: shahfahmi@staffemail.apu.edu.my
- Enquiries Related to Staffordshire University's E-Resources, Turnitin and Book Requisition:
 - Atiyah: atiyah.hadi@staffemail.apu.edu.my
 - o Shamalah: shamala@staffemail.apu.edu.my
- Referencing related enquiries:
 - Naiihah: naiihah@staffemail.apu.edu.mv
 - Azri: atikah.azri@staffemail.apu.edu.my
 - Fahmi: shahfahmi@staffemail.apu.edu.my

General Enquiries: library@apiit.edu.my

IMPORTANT: All books borrowed on 1st March 2020 onwards will be entitled for a longer borrowing duration and will have to be returned by 20th April 2020. You may access your library account via APSpace and renew your books accordingly when they are due.

Thank you for your patience & we appreciate your understanding and co-operation during these trying times.

Stay Safe, Stay Healthy.

APU/APIIT Group Communications

Last Updated: 18th March 2020